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St. Thomas school OSHC

Dear parents / caregiver

Welcome back to Term 2! We hope you have the opportunity to
rest and revitalise during the break.

In term 2 We also welcome to all the new families who are
enrolled in OSHC this Term.

In Term 2 we have fresh and exciting activities such as Lego Master

Week challenge, Big Art Competition lego Master edition week and
also few activities planned for Mother’s day such as wooden MUM
note holders, DIY jewellery making , keychain making and lot more.
Additionally we have wide range of arts and crafts such as scratch
art, puppets, DIY play doh, paper flowers etc..

A requests to parents, please ensure you make the bookings prior,
changes in bookings affect educator is to staff ratio.

If the bookings are left for last minute there would be high chances
you won’t be able to make bookings additionally this impacts the
consistency of the service and educator is to staff.

As always any questions or suggestions, please come and see us.

Thanks for your cooperation,
Dee and OSHC team

Register free and book in 24/7 via our app

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an
account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp
Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play.
Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.

£ Download on the GETITON
' App Store ” Google Play

Camp
Australia

Guiding Children's Growth

Your
OSHC. noe%:-ns

Activities coming
up
e Mother’'s Day Week

e Lego Master Week

e Big Art week

Make a booking

Join in the fun of Outside
School Hours Care activities
and experiences with Your
OSHC and Rocketeers.

Book now

Find out more and book now at www.campaustralia.com.au
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